

Mr. Tom Taylor James Peterson Sons, Inc. N2251 Gibson Drive P.O. Box 523 Medford, WI 54451

Re: 2007 Village of Weston Business and Technology Park South Project

Dear Tom:

On behalf of the Village of Weston, I wish to extend our sincere appreciation for a job well done on the construction of the infrastructure for the Business and Technology Park, South in 2007.

I have always been impressed, and somewhat amazed, by your, no nonsense, approach to accomplishing work on our Village contracts and this year was definitely no exception. No matter how good of a job is done in advance planning and design for a project it would all be for naught if our general contractor did not share our priorities.

I think you and James Peterson Sons can take special satisfaction in knowing that you successfully took on a job, which many of your competitors avoided due to skepticism over the project deadlines. While I realize that there was some monetary incentive to provide extra motivation, you took the project deadlines seriously and did your utmost to meet them. I truly believe you would have approached the job the same way regardless of the monetary incentives.

It was truly a pleasure to work with you personally on this project. I have attached a copy of the letter from the first occupant in the development, From the Forest, LLC, which should be as much for you and James Peterson Sons as it is for the Village of Weston.

I personally wish to thank you, Tom, for keeping our project on schedule and coordinating with us in advance of potential problems. You and your project team are to be commended.

Sincerely,

Village of Weston

Keith E. Donner, P.E.

Director of Public Works

7642 Jonne

Attachment

cc: Brad Belmas, James Peterson Sons, Inc.